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 February 9, 2015 
 
 
RE:  Prior Authorization for Colonoscopy/EGD 
 
 
Dear Valued Culinary Provider, 
 
 
Please be advised that effective 5/1/15, Colonoscopies will no longer require prior authorization for Culinary 
participants/dependents. 
 
Please note, that EGD’s will continue to require prior authorization/clinical documentation to determine medical 
necessity through Nevada Health Solutions (NHS).  NHS can be reached at (702) 216-1653 or via fax (702) 
691-5614. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Provider Services at (702) 892-7313, option 2. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Culinary Health Fund 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


